
We recently invited you to complete our RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) Parental 

Consultation and would like to thank you for taking part. As a Federation we are committed to 

working in partnership with parents and all stakeholders within it and, as such, your feedback is 

invaluable. We have used this feedback to further develop our RSE policy, curriculum and how we 

communicate with families about RSE/PSHE in schools.  

 

RSE/PSHE parent consultation results from Autumn 
2022 

Our response 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our website contains information 
about our RSE/PSHE policy, 
statement of intent, progression, 
PSHE vocabulary, book list, parent 
guide and results of the parent 
consultation. All of which can be 
found on the RSE/PSHE 2022/23 
page located in the Learning – 
Our curriculum statement 
2022/23 section of our websites.   

I think RSE/PSHE education is an important 
part of our school curriculum

strongly agree agree

The RSE/PSHE topics taught in school can 

make a real difference to children's lives

strongly agree agree

I feel happy to talk to my child about 
growing up and relationships

strongly agree agree

I know where to find information about 
PSHE/RSE at AddMore on the website

yes no



 

 

 

Prior to RSE lessons, letters are 
sent home to inform about which 
topics and themes are going to be 
covered by each class. Further 
information can be found on our 
websites, including our 
progression route. 

Are there any other comments you would like to make about 
the RSE/PSHE provision at AddMore? 
 
It is important to be kept in the loop on a regular basis on 
what exactly they are covering so we can talk about it home 
also. 
 
I feel all topics covered are age appropriate 
 
 
 
 
I am happy with the curriculum. I think it is hugely important 
to speak about consent and what is NOT ok in a relationship. 
 
My child has spoken to me at home about what a respectful 
friendship looks like after learning about it at school. I am 
happy about the topics she will learn about during RSE/PHSE. 
 
These subjects are an important part of life, and having them 
taught in school is an excellent thing. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also have a range of age 
appropriate books covering a 
range of RSE topics available for 
parents and families to borrow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These topics are taught explicitly 
during our weekly PSHE lessons as 
well as being imbedded 
throughout our school life.    
 
 

 

I feel happy with the content of the 
RSE/PSHE policy

strongly agree agree

I am aware of the topics that will be covered in 
RSE/PSHE sessions at AddMore

yes no


